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November 27, 1936.

Honorable Marriner S. Eccles,
The Shoreham Hotel,
Washington, D. C.
My dear Mr. Eccles:

It was a great pleasure for me to have 
the opportunity to meet you the other evening during 
your visit in Boston. I enjoyed the opportunity of 
talking with you and I was extremely interested in 
your views on the economic and social problems of the 
day.

I am looking forward to seeing you in 
Washington after the first of the year.

Sincerely yours, 

HSB:MA Governor

rely yours, 

rernor. I j
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December 2, 1936.

I very much appreciate the courtesy of your 
note of November 27th. I was glad to have the privilege 
of talking wit<h you during my visit in Boston, and am 
looking forward to the opportunity of seeing you when 
you come to Washington after the first of the year and 
of discussing with you the various social and economic 
problems in which I know you are deeply interested and 
to which you bring a broad viewpoint that I consider of 
the highest importance, particularly in these times.

It i£r very reassuring that you are to be a 
member of the Senate, where I know that your knowledge 
of and interest in banking and economic problems will be 
of the greatest value.

My dear Governor:

Sincerely yours,

M. Eccles, 
Chairman.

Honorable H. Styles Bridges, 
Concord, New Hampshire.

ET:b
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